
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 11 :31 AM 
'James Angleton' 

RE: No to FPL Huge Rate Increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10716-2021 

James Angleton, We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: jim=aegisfinserv.com@mg.gospringboard.io <jim=aegisfinserv.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of James 

Angleton 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No to FPL Huge Rate Increase 

Dear Commissioner 

Keep in mind that vast majority of Floridians are hurting, unemployed, retired, facing 
eviction or foreclosure. How can you, in good faith, representing FLORDA Consumers allow 
such a steep rate increase. 

Think about the impact ofrate increases and how unaffordable the proposed increase means 
to everyone. 

Thank you, 

James Angleton 
1100 BRICKELL BAY DR APT 61M 
MIAMI FL, 33131-3575 
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